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Highlights from this week 

We enjoyed experimenting with floating 

and sinking different types of objects in 

water. We especially enjoyed using our 

water table to move little boats around 

the channels.  

We took part in a fire drill this week and 

the children were superb at lining up and 

walking down to the fire assembly point. 

We enjoyed another PE lesson in the hall. 

Well done Cherries for listening and 

following instructions.  

 

  

Next week in Cherry Class  

Next week we will be retelling the 

story of the Gingerbread Man. 

We have already created a fun game in 

the garden which involves the children 

pretending to be gingerbread biscuits 

who enjoy running away from the little 

old woman! We will also think about our 

feelings and talk about things that we 

enjoy doing. We will take part in many 

different games that support our 

listening and speaking skills.  

  

  

 

 

You are invited to a coffee morning 

here at Cotton End Forest School 

Tuesday 3 December 2024  - 8.45am 

– 10am  

Please feel free to come along for a 

coffee and a chat. There will be lots 

of helpful advice available with Mrs C 

(Mrs Chesters-Lewis) and the 

Children’s Centre.  

 

 

 

 
Christmas Songs! 

The Nursery mini Christmas concert will be 
on  

Monday 16 December at 3pm. It will be held 
in the Nursery outdoor classroom. 

We request a maximum of two grown-ups 
per child to attend the concert – as all 
adults will need to stand around the 

outside of the Nursery outdoor 
classroom. The children will all sit in our 

outdoor classroom.  

  If your child does not attend Nursery in the 
afternoon, please contact Mrs Chan or the 

Nursery team to let us know if you and your 
child would like to attend/partake in our 
festive songs. We will open the gate at 

2.45pm to welcome those children back. This 
will give us time to get the children settled 

and ready. We will then open the gate to the 
grown-ups at 3pm.  

 

 


